
 

  News Release 
 

 
Qulliq Energy Corp. Welcomes New Board Members 

 
Iqaluit, Nunavut (October 13, 2005) Minister of Energy, Edward Picco has announced 
the appointment of the Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) Board of Directors.  
 
“This is an important step towards strengthening QEC through the reappointment of some 
members and the addition of others, to create a governing body with financial, 
engineering and business expertise,” said Picco. “The broad range of knowledge will 
bring new perspectives and approaches to the board table and assist the company in 
moving forward in a vital area of the Nunavut economy.”  
 
Effective October 1, 2005 the appointments to the Board are: 

 
Simon Merkosak, Chair 
Ron Roach, Vice Chair 
Wayne Solomon, Director 
Ross Mrazek, Director 
Mel Orecklin, Director  
Gordy Main, Director 
Colin Low-A-Chee, Director 
Bob Aknavikgak, Director 
Johnny Mike, Director 

 
The board will be holding its first meeting in Iqaluit in October.  
 
“I look forward to working with the board as we address the substantial energy 
challenges Nunavut faces,” said Picco. 
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For information contact:  
 
Wende Halonen 
Communications Officer 
Government of Nunavut 
(867) 975-6046 
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